
When a landfill closes, the money coming through the gate stops but the ongoing aftercare obligations and post-closure risks 
continue.  These must be addressed by landfill operators.  Councils are increasingly looking at ways to reduce the costs and risks of the 
post-closure period and work more collaboratively with the regulator, the EPA.  HWL Ebsworth Lawyers, Coffey and Hydraterra have 
joined forces to present a seminar on how landfill operators can reduce costs, work cooperatively with the EPA and manage the long-
term risks of the post-closure period.  

•       Meredith Gibbs - Environment Partner at HWL Ebsworth will present on the legal aspects of landfill closure including PC PANs, 
long-term liability and managing legal risks in the post-closure period.

•	 Richard Campbell - Managing Director at HydroTerra will present on how to reduce long-term monitoring and achieve cost savings 
through innovative approaches.

•	 Tim Marshall - Principal Environmental Consultant at Coffey will provide an auditor’s perspective 
	 on post-closure risk management and working collaboratively with the EPA.

WHEN	   Tuesday, 30 August 2016
WHERE	   HWL Ebsworth Lawyers, Level 26, 530 Collins Street, Melbourne
TIME	   5.30pm registration for 5.45pm - 7.00pm presentation, followed by drinks and canapés
RSVP	   By Tuesday, 23 August 2016 to Andrea Auty on (03) 8644 3510 or aauty@hwle.com.au
	   Please advise if you have any special dietary requirements.

POST-CLOSURE LANDFILL MANAGEMENT: REDUCING COSTS AND LONG-TERM RISKS


